
Bella Vista Computer Club General Meeting – July 10, 2017 
 
The Monthly General Meeting of the B.V.C.C. was held in Community Room at Highlands Crossing. 
President Sylvia Hill called the meeting to order at 7:00 P.M. There were 38 members present. (including 
officers and chairperson 
 
Joel Ewing gave the treasurer’s report. The beginning balance was $18,436.86, income was $286.76, 
expenses were $509.95 giving an ending balance of $18,213.67. 
 
Jim Prince announced that there are presently 112 members. 
 
Sylvia Hill announced the time and dates of our next Help Clinics: July 19th – 9a.m. to noon, August 5th – 
9a.m. to noon, August 16th – 9a.m. and September 2nd -9a.m. to noon. 
 
Sylvia Hill announced prospective board members and chair position candidates: 
President: Joel Ewing 
Vice President: Open 
Treasurer: George Borkowski 
Secretary: Kathy Fourt 
Board Members: Marilyn Russell, Marie Herr, and Mary Wynne 
Public Relations: Norman Farria 
Membership Chair: Geri Horener 
Program Chair: Open 
 
Sylvia Hill announced there will be a question and answer portion at the beginning of each meeting. 
 
Jim Prince announced there were more updates and more he will try to present next month. He will post 
these on B.V.C.C. site. 
 
Woody Ogden presented “Chromebook Introduction – A New Way to Compute.” 
 
Don Hood advised those with Windows 10 not to update Creator until it becomes available naturally on 
their individual computer. 
 
Woody Ogden dismissed the meeting at 8:05. 
 
Kathy Fourt, Secretary 
 
 
 


